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        Who’s Who? 

               

       President              Vice President             Secretary               Treasurer           Newsletter Editor 

      Paul Trendly    Richard (Dick) Magee   Bill McMenamy       Bob Ponte               Don Shelton  

        (636) 947-7051             (636) 723-2060                  (314)974-6563              (314) 799-7145           (314)570-7766 cell 

                                                                                                     (636)723-3220 home 

          Prez Sez 

 
Sunday 9/23/12 I just got back from the field and let me tell you, this had to be the best flying day of the 
year.  It was a little chilly at 8:30 A.M. but a light weight jacket took care of that.  Otherwise, it had to be 
the bluest sky, hardly any wind and the fellowship with the fellow modelers was great. 
 
I noted that some of the Gassers (modelers who fly gas powered models) had not been using a pan to 
catch overflow gas and it kills the grass, so we are getting bare spots in our field which doesn’t look good.  
Let’s all that fly gas powered planes try to catch this overflow gas, if we don’t it won’t be just a few 
patches but huge bare spots. 
 
In the last couple of months or so we have acquired several new members.  First of all WELCOME.  From 
what I’ve seen they are going to add a lot to our club.  I hope these new members come to our October 
meeting and we will get a chance to meet them.  
 
At the next meeting let’s bring any new planes you might have just built or put together.  We can all gain a 
lot from these meetings, if we all join in at show and tell time. 
 
Hope to see you at the next meeting (10/11/12)  
Paul (The RC Nut) 

 

Meeting Schedule 

 Meeting Dates: 2012:    Oct 11, Nov 8, Dec 13 

 Meeting Time:   7 to 9 pm 

    

Meeting Location: Meeting Room at Mark Twain Hobbies 



    

 From I-70 take the Zumbehl exit north and turn right on West Clay.  Go 1/4 mile.  Mark 

Twain Hobbies will be on your right. The meeting room is entered via the leftmost 

outside door for Mark Twain Hobbies.  

 

Meeting Minutes 

  
Meeting called to order at 07:00 pm by President Paul Trendley. 
  
Roll call: 15 members present.  One new member joined Mark Been. 
  
Treasures report was read by Bob Ponte. 
  
Field Report:  field is in GREAT shape.  Thank you Pierre! 
  
Motion to accept the secretary report as printed in the newsletter: membership aye. 
  
Safety report given by Bob Ponte:  Pit at the pit blocks, fly from the flying blocks. 
  
Old business: none. 
  
New business: motion to have a Christmas party, membership aye.  Christmas party committee members 
are Mr.Ponte, Mr. Jenkins, and Mr. Morris. 
Discussion on creating a committee that would do "How To" presentations.  

 
Dick Magee and Richard Jenkins have trainer aircraft available to those that are learning to fly.  

 
October meeting will be at the Mark Twain Hobby Center. 
  
Show and Tell:  Emanuel Morris brought in a Profile Foamy. 
  
Attendance prizes: Dick Magee and Sean Cason. 
  
50/50:  Paul Trendley 
  
Motion to adjourn: membership aye. 
 

 



SHOW AND TELL 
  

  Emanuel Morris and his Profile Foamy 
 

 
 

From the Web Master …. I recently emailed everyone about a 

part time job at the Mark Twain Hobby Shop.  Darren Vancour 

needs some help at the store.  I mentioned helicopter 

experience, but Darren asked me to include airplane experience 

also.  I would bet that model boat and car experience would 

also be a plus.  Anyone interested in making some extra money, 

having first hand info on modeling stuff, and might like an 

employee discount on your own needs, contact Darren at the 

Mark Twain Hobby Center.  He can fill you in on the details 

and maybe both of you will benefit. 

                                John 

 


